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The proposed tax increases are totally ridiculous!  Even a  casual glance at a typical 

ODOT project returns the glaring conclusion that ODOT is a totally mismanaged 

organization that needs new leadership and a major overhaul!  An 8 person crew with 

2 actually working and the rest watching or sleeping appears to be typical.  And the 

some of the projects ODOT decides to undertake while being nice to do are not 

necessary and the money would be much better utilized on basic maintanence 

activities. 


